
 

Thursday 12th December 2024 

 

EYFS – Animal Encounters Workshop 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning journey ‘Amazing Africa’, Nursery and Reception will have the 
exciting opportunity to encounter a variety of animals from Africa and other parts of the 
world in a unique workshop experience at school. 
There will be opportunities to also handle the animals, for those who would like to. This 
workshop will support their learning of animals and their habitats, as well as how to care for 
the animals they observe. An expert will be presenting the animals to the children and 
sharing information about them. 
 
Details are as follows:  
Date:           Thursday 30th January 2025 
 
Timings:      8:50-9:45 Diamond class (am session) 
                      9:50-10:45 Ruby class 
 
                       1:10-2:00pm Diamond class (pm session) 
                       2:05 – 2:55pm Garnet class 
 
Cost:             £5.50 contribution.  Please log onto Arbor to make this payment. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Nursery and Reception Team 


